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Two students from Green Valley High School have been accepted into the University of 

Nevada School of Medicine Summer of Discovery Program. Maxime Lambert and Nichole 

Patterson are two of 34 students who will be attending the program this summer. 

The program runs July 29 - Aug. 2 at School of Medicine Family Practice Clinic and the 

West Charleston campus of the Comunity College of Southern Nevada. It is designed to excite 

students about the world of science research and exploration. Students participate in research 

projects, attend discussion sessions, hands-on experiments and develop their own laboratory 

research project 

Each student is competitively selected for the program after completing a rigorous 

application process. This program is funded by the Howard Hughes Medical Institute. 
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